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SPRING 2014 PRAYER LETTER 
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
 
“Seek ye out the Book of the Lord, and read.” (Isaiah 34:16)  “...have ye not read that which was spoken 
unto you by God…? (Matthew 22:31) 
 
It is certain that our wonderful God wants His Word read. Our Lord Jesus said several times: “Have ye not read that which 
was spoken unto you by God, or Have ye never read that which was spoken unto you by God?”  As a matter of fact, Jesus 
wants the whole world to be able to read His Word, for He said in Matthew 4:4—“…Man shall not live by bread alone, but by 
every word that proceedeth out of the mouth of God.” There is a world out there that needs to have Bibles in their languages. 
We are doing our best to provide this blessed Book to everyone possible.  We must help missionaries and national pastors 
with the pure Word of God for their ministries. If they are without the Scriptures for the people to whom they minister, their 

ministries will be very limited.  I am grateful that I have the Book of the Lord 
to read.                                                
 

THANK GOD FOR PASTORS 
WHO HAVE A PLACE IN THEIR 
MISSIONS PROGRAM FOR THE 
PUBLICATION AND 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PRECIOUS WORD OF GOD.  
Pastor Ed Parton (in the picture 
on the left) encouraged his fine 
people at Freedom B. C. to give 
$10,000.00 for National Bible 

Publishing Month.  This will buy half of a truckload of paper, 16 large rolls of 
paper to publish the Scriptures upon.  After I spoke for Pastor Bill Dean at Tekoa 
B. C., these wonderful folks gave $5,000.00 to buy 8 rolls of paper for NBPM.  
These two precious men of God and their loving people sure made this 
missionary a happy one.  Will you do the same? 
 
We want to give all the military personnel in Sierra Leone a Bible. Missionaries 
in Romania desperately need Bibles.  Two new languages are being published for missionaries and national pastors in the 
10/40 Window countries of Nepal and Thailand   WILL YOU HELP US SUPPLY THEM THE THOUSANDS OF BIBLES THEY NEED?  
Since a roll of paper costs $625.00, couldn’t your church buy some rolls to provide Bibles for these countries and others, 
so they can “seek out the Book of the Lord and read?” 
 
Marie and I are so thankful for the privilege of serving the Lord in the Bearing Precious Seed Ministry for 39 years.  God has 
allowed us to help missionaries around the world with millions of copies of the holy Word of God.  Traveling over 2 million 
miles by car, 1½ million miles by plane to over 40 countries, preaching and presenting BPS in over 3,000 churches, and meeting 
so many of you wonderful pastors and your precious people has been a blessing and encouragement to us.  After 91 surgeries 
and facing more in the months ahead, it is a joy to serve our Lord no matter what shape in which we find ourselves.  My 

amazing wife, Marie, is one big reason this Christian soldier is marching on. She marches with me carrying a big load. 
  
Yours for Christ and His Word, 

Bob & Marie Ford—Eph. 3:20, 21 
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